
September 21, 2004 

 

Lois, 

 

There was one other canoeist, a fisherman, who passed 

us on the way, and in 2 locations, we saw canoes or 

kayaks parked along the side of the river. 

 

I have an appointment with an attorney Monday. I want 

to make sure I don't get in trouble posting MERS 

information on my alternative MERS website or by 

contacting MERS municipalities using the email 

addresses I got while I was at MERS. The website is 

up, but there is nothing on it yet. It is at 

www.mersdirt.com. 

 

I have been mixing fresh blueberries in vanilla 

yogurt, and I agree that it is great! Now I need to 

try it with frozen blueberries. We have a bunch of 

them in the freezer from past years. 

 

Steve 


